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StellerVista Credit Union Unveils Renovated Castlegar Branch, 
Reinforcing Commitment to Community and Excellence

Castlegar, BC: November 28th – StellerVista Credit Union is thrilled to announce the successful completion 
of a transformative exterior refresh and renovation of its Castlegar branch, marking a significant 
investment in both its infrastructure and the vibrant bustling core of Castlegar. 

This project, initiated in late April, goes beyond structural improvements to breathe new life into a key 
community space. The redesigned branch exterior not only enhances the streetscape but also contributes 
to a revitalization of Castlegar’s core, bringing fresh energy and renewed pride to the area. 

"This renovation represents our tangible commitment to the future of our credit union and the Castlegar 
community," said Jody Burk, CEO at StellerVista Credit Union. "By investing approximately $1,000,000 into 
this project, we are strengthening our presence in Castlegar while contributing to the economic and visual 
vitality of this important area of town." 

The project was led by local contractor Horvath Contracting and Design LTD., exemplifying StellerVista’s 
dedication to investing in the local economy and supporting community businesses. Selected through a 
competitive bidding process, Horvath Contracting was chosen for their exceptional focus on quality, safety, 
and craftsmanship. 

Throughout the renovation period, the Castlegar branch remained fully operational, ensuring members 
experienced uninterrupted service. The credit union’s commitment to clear communication and member 
satisfaction was central to the project's success. 

Looking ahead, StellerVista plans to draw inspiration from this flagship project to enhance other branch 
locations, showcasing a unified vision of excellence, accessibility, and service. This investment is a 
reflection of the credit union’s unwavering belief in Castlegar’s potential and its future. 

The community is warmly invited to visit the newly renovated Castlegar branch to experience the 
revitalized space and celebrate this exciting milestone with us. 

For more information, please contact: 
Jeff Fero – Director of Marketing and Community Engagement 
1.866.960.6666 / info@stellervista.com 
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